
 
 
 
16th December 2008 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Website www.muchmarcle.hereford.sch.uk 
The new website was launched on Friday, 12th 
December.  Every child who was in school had 
time to see how good it looks.  Thank you to 
those parents who have taken time to look at 
it with their children.  We have had excellent 
feedback from our IT technician, pupils and 
parents.  I would like to thank everyone who 
contributed, particularly Mrs Park, who has 
been the driving force behind this ‘wonderful 
window’ into our school. 
 
Parent Governor Election 
There have been two nominations for this 
important role.   Mrs Hockram (Hannah, Class 
2) and Mr Farnell (Roma, Class 3).  As we have 
two nominees there will be a parent ballot.  
With few days of this term left I am sure 
you will agree the two week period should 
begin from the first day of next term.  
Therefore, the ballot papers will be sent out 
on Wednesday 7th January and the closing 
date for their return will be 12.00pm on 
Wednesday 21st January. 
 
School Play 
Thank you for your unfailing support for our 
school productions.  Many people produce 
costumes, props and scenery (and do it again 
6 months later).  I am sure you enjoyed the 
children’s performance as much as we did.  
There are some very good actors and singers 
in the school. 
 
Thank you to the PTA for organising and then 
raffling the amazing hampers and to all those 
people who provided the goods. 
 
Children in Need 
Our penny line raised £75.80 – Well done 
children! 
 

 
 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Every child and adult in school will be sitting 
down to eat a Christmas dinner on Thursday.  
Look out for the photograph on our website 
early next week! 
 
Aladdin 
The coaches will be leaving school at 12.30pm 
on Friday 19th December.  The return coaches 
are booked for 4.00pm; therefore we expect 
to be at school for 4.30pm.  Please leave 
space for both coaches to park at the school 
entrance. 
 
The children will go into school to collect 
their belongings and say goodbye. 
 
I spoke to Mr Evans today; he wanted to 
express his thanks to everyone for their 
kindness and support.  The family will be 
renting a house in Ledbury until theirs is 
habitable. 
 
Important Dates 
December 
18th School Christmas Lunch 
19th Aladdin 
19th Break up Today 
January  
7th  Back to school 
13th ACTS II Assembly 
15th Football/Netball v Ashperton 
21st Cluster Cross Country 
21st Governors Meeting 
February 
3rd Football/Netball v Cradley 
3rd ACTS II Assembly 
9th Holly Taylor (Bishops Pupil) 
 Work experience 
13th Crucial Crew – Bosbury Village  
          Hall 
 
Half term 16th – 20th February 


